
  STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   SPRINGFIELD,  ILLINOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111 

 

January 2, 2017 
 
Matthew Primack 
Chief Operating Officer 
Advocate Christ Medical Center 
4440 West 95th Street  
Oak Lawn, Il 60453 
 
Re: Permit #12-066 – Advocate Christ Medical Center  
 
Dear Mr. Primack: 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 15, 2017 informing the State 
Board of your intent to submit an alteration for Permit #12-066.    Thank you for your continued 
compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 
 


